
         Posted 10/24/2024 

 

 

 

South Bethany Charter and Code Committee 
Committee Report for October 2024 

 
 

The SBCCC last met at Town Hall on September 19th at 10:00am. 
 
The currently scheduled Committee meeting dates for the next 12 months are as 
follows: 
 
Thursday December 5th, at 10:00am 
Thursday March 13th, at 10:00am 
 
The committee has been tasked with developing verbiage for a “Quite Time” 
ordinance to add to the Town Code. Examples of such an ordinance, from two 
adjacent towns, have been distributed to committee members as a starting point. 
Individual members are preparing their suggestions. 
 
An additional committee meeting is planned for November in order to have a 
working session to move this new ordinance forward. 
 
An agenda for that meeting will be provided at least two weeks to the chosen 
date, so that it may be posted.  Public comment is welcomed.  
 
 


